
 

 

 
16th May 2025, Term 2, Newsletter 1       

Parents and Caregivers of Glenview School   

Tēnā koutou, Talofa lava, Kia orana, Talofa ni, Hello, Salaam Alaikum    
 

 

106 Bedford Street 
P.O.Box 53-052 
Porirua, 5240 

Telephone (04) 237-7123 
Fax  (04) 237-5155 

glenviewoffice@pen.net.nz 

 

Tēnā koutou katoa, and warm Glenview greetings to you all as Winter is upon us.  
 

Early winter also signifies the Matariki-Puanga season.  
 

We look forward to welcoming you to school next Tuesday evening as the children  

share their work and performances, and we all share kai and toast marshmallow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 

Attendance 
 

Please remember to let the office know by 9am if your child is away or running late for any 

reason. 
 

The best ways to contact us is: 

• Skool Loop  - Use the absentee tab 

• Phone   - 2377123 and press ‘1’ for attendance 

• Txt    - 021 08876066 

• Facebook  - send us a message 

 

 

School Photos 
 

It is that time again!  
 

School photos will be on: Wednesday 23 July at 9.30am.  

Payment envelopes will be coming home next week.  

Family photos must be pre-ordered before photo day to 

ensure your photo is taken. 
 

Please make sure you have the correct amount in your 

envelope as we are not able to give change.  

 

A better option would be to pay online, using this web 

address:   

https://orders.lcscott.co.nz/ordering/with?key=L53PYNHT  (or pop onto Skool Loop for a direct 

link to ordering and paying online) 
  

If you have any questions, please come in or give us a call.  

 

 

 

Does your child travel on the school van? 
 

For children catching the van to/from school – please be ready 

on time. 

Donald can only wait for 2 minutes and then he has to go so that 

he can pick up other children. – please be ready on time. 
 

If children are away, please let Donald know and also the office. 

 

 

 

Do we have your correct details 
 

It is really important for us to have as many valid contact  

(and emergency) telephone or cell phone details as possible. 
 

If you know that you have changed your address or phone  

number or your emergency contacts have changed numbers,  

please contact the school office so we can update your records. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://orders.lcscott.co.nz/ordering/with?key=L53PYNHT


 

 

 

Carpark Safety 
 

We have some processes in place to keep children safe in the carpark at 3pm. However, 

sometimes we see some unsafe parking.  

 

Unless you get to the carpark before 3pm and can get a park we suggest arranging with your 

child/children that you will either park up the road or down the road: it won’t hurt them to 

walk a little - even in the rain.  
 

It is too dangerous for cars to park across the entrance or in the middle of the carpark.  

 

 

Kahu Class Poems  
 

Kāhu Class have been writing poems about places special to them, as they learn to use 
alliteration:  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember: 

 

Tuesday 17 June  - Glenview School Matariki event 

         -  No Homework Club today 

Friday 20 June   - School Closed - Matariki 

Friday 27 June   - Last day of Term 2 

Monday 14 July  - First day of Term 3 

Wednesday 23 July - School Photos at 9:30am 

Friday 27 June   -  Reports coming home 

 

 

 

 


